To Whom It May Concern,

This is to certify that Siddharth Upadhyaya was employed with Miorah as a Graphic Designer from March 31, 2024,
to July 31, 2024.

During his tenure, Siddharth played a pivotal role in supporting our design and communication needs, consistently
showcasing exceptional creativity, dedication, and professionalism. He was instrumental in conceptualizing and
executing designs for branding, including packaging, research for visual storytelling,and website development. His
innovative approach ensured that Miorah's visual identity resonated strongly with our target audience.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation for his valuable contributions to our organization and wish him success in all his
future endeavors.

Best Regards,

Renu Vyas

Chief of Design and Operations
+91 9724544411
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